
 

 

 

 
Tuesday 20 December 2022 
 
 
OIA IRO-330 
Name:  
Email: @hotmail.com  
 
 
Kia ora  

Official information request for Official information request regarding tree root blockage 
to wastewater pipes, Ambala Way. 

I write regarding your official information request dated Wednesday 26 October 2022. 
 
We have considered your request in accordance with the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) and have determined that we were able to 
grant your request in part. 
 
Please see in our email response to you, Job Sheet Pages 1 & 2 and the link to the CCTV 
Footage in the appendix of this letter.  
 
Pursuant to Section 17(e) of the Act, we are unable to provide correspondence or reports 
referencing the trees at Ambala Way as we do not hold records or correspondence on the 
trees, other than the jobs logged in the provided sheets.  
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Ngā mihi 
 
 

 
Team Lead, Communications and Engagement 
   
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Appendix 

Link to CCTV Footage: https://www.dropbox.com/s/9hy22k9qwkuv0i2/3128-
03%20Ambala%20Way%20Ww-1.m4v?dl=0 

 





   Service Request Data – OIA IRO-330 Job Sheet (Page 1)  

Ambala way 
(private) 
os 1 ambala way, 
ngaio 

WCC Stormwater WCC2829509 System faults Major Burst or 
Breakage 

27 Aug 
2019 

Completed 28 Aug 2019 P1 FH FH Related to 2829194. Attended yesterday by water team 
who advised it needs to be assigned to drainage. 

MagicBus       

1 

Grand Total Total Total Total Total Total Total Total Total Total Total Total Total Total Total Total Total 2
1 

 






